DNaX

ERRATA TO THE ANNUAL REPORT 2019

Dear Valued Shareholders of DAGANG NeXCHANGE BERHAD

Reference is made to the Annual Report 2019 of DAGANG NeXCHANGE BERHAD which was
submitted to Bursa Malaysia Securities Berhad on 30 April 2020.

We wish to inform that amendments have been made to the following section of the Annual Report
2019, to rectify the inadvertent omission of certain pages as set out below:

e Pages 90 to 95 — Sustainability Report

These pages were inadvertently missed out from the Annual Report 2019, now reinstated as
part of the Sustainability Report.

Save for the abovementioned amendments, all other information in the Annual Report 2019
remains unchanged.

We regret for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfully,
DAGANG NeXCHANGE BERHAD

MOHD AZHAR MOHD YUSOF
Executive Director

4 May 2020
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